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Dear Parents and Carers 
They say that time flies when you are having fun and maybe that is why the 
summer term always seems to pass by so quickly.  This half term has been a 
busy one: in addition to all of the learning, the children have all taken part 
in a number of special events. 
Liverpool Residential Visit 
The Year 5 and 6 pupils had 
a fantastic residential visit to 
Liverpool.  The  children had 
the opportunity to deepen 
their learning in Art, RE,     
Geography, History and 
PSHE.  Ms Pickard and I were 
delighted by their enthusi-
asm and interest.  They were 

great company and a real 
credit to their families!   
Music for Life  
Both classes were treated to a musical performance followed by a half-day 
workshop led by percussionist, Janet.  The workshops culminated in an  
incredible performance by each class, involving every child from Reception 
to Year 6.  You can watch the videos on the website. 
Shakespeare Workshop 
The children were also treated to a drama workshop, where they took part 
in a simplified performance of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’.  The actor 
worked with the children to bring the play to life and made it accessible 
even to the youngest pupils.  
Sports Day and BBQ 
Our annual sports day and BBQ were a great success.  We had the most 
perfect weather and it was wonderful to see so many families there.  
(Photos are on the website). A huge thank you to Michelle and the Friends 
of School for organising and running the BBQ, and the summer disco and 
for all of their fundraising efforts.  Thanks to you, we have been able to  

expand our collection of quality books and resources for the children in 
school and it has also helped us to offer exciting opportunities, such as the 
Music for Life and Shakespeare workshops.  If anyone would like to get    
involved with the Friends of School, please let us know. 
Butterfly World and Deer Shed Festival 
This week, the Acorns are excited about extending their learning in science 
by visiting Butterfly World.  On the same day, the Oaks are attending the 
Deer Shed Festival and will have the chance to take part in a variety of Arts 
activities.  I’m sure that the children will enjoy their visits and learn a lot.  
They all deserve a treat after working so hard all year (and for coping with 
the extreme temperatures earlier this week).  
Reports 
Last week, all parents and carers should have received their child’s annual 
end of year reports by email.  
Leaver’s Service 
On Friday, we will be holding the first leavers service since July 2019! We 
hope you can join us to give our leaving pupils a rousing send-off.    
Summer Break 
Have a lovely summer break and please remember to encourage your child 
to read as often as possible in the holidays.  That is the best way to ensure 
that they make a flying start in their new classes in September.  
Miss Bamber 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Leavers Service Fri 22nd July 
2pm 

Break up  Fri 22nd July 

Teacher Training 
Day 

Mon 5th Sept 

Autumn Term  
Begins 

Tues 6th Sept 

Education Sunday 
Service 
St Peter’s Church 

Sun 11th 
Sept 

10-11am 

Parent Lunch Mon 3rd Oct 

Acorns Open 
Morning 

Thurs 13th 
Oct 

Saplings/Oaks 
Open Morning 

Friday 14th 
Oct 

Celebration  
Assembly 

Friday 21st 
Oct 

Break up for Half 
Term 

Friday 21st 
Oct 



Philosophy Club for Y3,4, 5 and 6 will return 

in the second half of the Autumn term.  More 

Payments to School 

ParentPay Polite Request 

Please make all payments to school using 
ParentPay if at all possible.   Please contact the 

school office if you require any further             
information, help or advice. Thank you.  

admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk                     

After School Minecraft Club 

 

Minecraft Club continues on Mondays from 3.30 
–4.30pm.  School iPads are provided but children 
are also welcome to bring their own devices, 
which can be stored in the school office during the 
day.  If your child would like to join, the  
information is on the school website. 

 Multi sports Club 
Wednesdays  

3.30-5pm 
See flyer from 

SCSS for further 
details. 

 

 
 

Junior Film Club 

Will be back again next year 
— dates to follow 

Morning Mile  
 

Every Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from next week! 

8.25 am—8.55 am      
All Y1 - Y6 pupils and parents are wel-

come to join us for a run before school 
(FS children can join in too if they are 

accompanied by an adult). 
Please arrive at 8.20am. Children can 

wear joggers or leggings with their 
school tops all day but they will need a 

change of shoes . 

 
 
 
 

After-School Yoga  
Thursdays from 3.30-4.30pm. 

(depending on numbers) 

After-School Clubs 

If your child is absent, please telephone  or email 
School before 9.15am to let us know.   

01609 883329 
admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 
Please don’t forget to inform school of any   

changes to your emergency contact details . 

 

New 
 
 
 
 
 

For all you budding artists.  
Come along and get creative! 

Fridays 3.30-4.30pm 
Further information on the website. 


